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From: Yuri Turovsky
To: Breland, Jabe; 
cc: Patel, Ashwin; Ed Jesus; 
Subject: RE: LES Corrective Action  
Date: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:45:44 PM
Attachments: Corrective Action Report 2012.05.21.pdf 


img-403235402-0001.pdf 


Jabe,
 
Yes, it was the actual final response.  Sorry I failed to remove the watermark.  
Attached is a clean and signed copy along with the oil export record in question 
and the transporter information.
I am going to mail everything to you as well.
 
Thanks,
YT
 


From: Breland, Jabe [mailto:Jabe.Breland@dep.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 3:04 PM 
To: Yuri Turovsky 
Cc: Patel, Ashwin; Ed Jesus 
Subject: RE: LES Corrective Action 
 
Yuri,
Is this a draft of the final or the actually final response?  I ask because it has the 
draft watermark on the attachment.  Other than that it looks okay.  Please send the 
final response along with the attachment referenced in 7(a).
Thanks,
Jabe Breland III  
Environmental Specialist  
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
Hazardous Waste - Northeast District  
phone (904) 2561671  
fax (904) 4484362  
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/northeast/waste/default.htm
Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written 
communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public 
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
 


Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
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from the department by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
From: Yuri Turovsky [mailto:yuri.turovsky@liquidenviro.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 4:36 PM 
To: Breland, Jabe 
Cc: Patel, Ashwin; Ed Jesus 
Subject: LES Corrective Action 
 
Jabe,
 
Attached is a copy of the LES response letter for the FDEP Inspection Report from 
3-22-2012.  The original letter has been mailed to you as well.
 
Thank you,  
 
Yuri Turovsky 
Liquid Environmental Solutions
1640 Talleyrand Ave
Jacksonville, FL 32206
904-354-0372 main
904-265-2109 direct
904-509-2032 cell
904-353-4033 fax
www.liquidenviro.com


 
This e-mail is confidential and is intended for the use of the addressee(s) only. If you are not its intended recipient you are hereby notified 
that you must not use, copy, disclose or otherwise disseminate or take any action based on this e-mail or any information herein. If you 
receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail or by using the contact details above and then delete this 
e-mail.
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